
The cessation of hostilities in November 1918 brought welcome relief, but it was felt 
inappropriate to celebrate peace until the Treaty of Versailles had been signed. In Faversham 
celebrations in the streets took place on 19th July 1919. 

 

 

 

          

 

A Permanent memorial to those who had died was dedicated in 1922. This took the form of a 
Memorial Extension to the Cottage Hospital and the erection of a memorial cross in a small 
garden opposite the hospital. 

  



A Memorial service was held in the parish church on 3rdAugust 1919. The Roll of Honour 
listed 422 Faversham men who had died in the service of their country. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


